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2016 AWARDS NIGHT / AGM  Thursday February 4th 2016 at Redcar Borough Park Bowls 
Club, Thwaites Lane Redcar  -  adjacent to old GGC range – next to main stand Redcar 
Racecourse.  Start 7.30pm. 

Please endeavour to attend the one and only club meeting of the year – full agenda including 
nominations for 2016 officers and committee,  plus major update on the imminent opening of 
Lawson Way project. CASC rules and implementation to club members. 

Thank you to those members who have already paid their 2016 subscriptions. Don’t forget 
you have until 31st January to pay your £70. Send payment to the sec or contact Hon 
Treasurer Peter Metcalfe on 01642 700078 to organise a bank transfer or to set up a direct 
debit. Payments received from the 1st February onwards will incur a 25% penalty (total 
£87.50) 

2016 membership cards will be distributed at the AGM prior to the meeting and will be 
required for voting purposes. You will not be able to pay at the AGM. 

A letter box has been installed next to the door of the top target hut at Moorsholm to 
enable members to leave a record of firearms used (model and calibre) and date of 
attendance. This is a requirement of the CASC regulations. You are not required to leave 
anything if you are competing in an organised club competition. If you forget to bring a 
suitable sheet of paper you can post or email the sec with the details. Suggest you keep a 
pen and paper in your shooting bag.. 

When attending Moorsholm range please tidy up before you leave. I attended on Saturday 
and found the red flag still flying, spent shotgun ammo cases and 22 empties on the range 
floor. Leave the range as you would like to find it! Security cameras have been re-installed to 
monitor activities taking place. 

Membership at the end of the year is at a healthy 160, let’s hope it continues and increases 
in 2016. 

Don’t forget if you move house, change contact numbers or email please let me 
know. 

GOOD LUCK, GOOD SHOOTING AND HOPE TO SEE YOU AT THE AGM / AWARDS NIGHT 

KEEP YOUR POWDER DRY! 

The Sec (+ Avril) 77 Torcross Way, The Ings, Redcar TS10 2SQ  
david.pengilley@ntlworld.com  01642  287844 



 

 

     

  

     

 

 

 
 
 


